To: President and Members of the Munster Redevelopment Commission

From: David F. Shafer, Clerk-Treasurer @44

Date: March 2016

Re: Lease Approval

A number of leases were approved by the Munster Redevelopment Commission
last month. There were modifications to two of those leases and are presented to the
Commission for approval.

UrgentDent will be renting space at 9352 Calumet Avenue at a cost of
$4,116.44/month.

Recommendation:

By motion and voice vote, approve the lease extensions under New Business.



